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The Association for the Sociology of Religion (ASR) invites applications for the position Editor of ASR’s 
journal, Sociology of Religion. The journal has a distinguished record of publishing exceptional sociological 
research on all facets of religion and spirituality, along with robust two-year (1.556) and five-year (2.000) 
impact factors. The journal is published by Oxford University Press on a quarterly basis and is highly 
competitive, with a 16% acceptance rate from among the nearly 200 manuscripts that are typically submitted 
in a given year and a 12-week average decision time frame on submitted manuscripts. Published articles 
commonly feature research on the contours and antecedents of religious involvement, the consequences of 
religiosity for other domains of social life (gender, health, etc.), the linkages between religion and other social 
institutions, trends related to religious participation and disaffiliation, various expressions of faith and 
spirituality, and diverse methodological and theoretical approaches for examining such topics. Sociology of 
Religion focuses principally on the publication of basic research that meets stringent scholarly standards. 
Theoretical and methodological sophistication are a hallmark of articles published in Sociology of Religion. 
Articles commonly discuss the implications of research findings for the ongoing investigation of religion, social 
policy, and religious practice. Thus, while applied research is not a principal focus of the journal, practical 
considerations associated with research findings are commonly addressed. Research published in the journal 
is promoted through various venues, including social media (e.g., @SORJournal Twitter account), podcasts, 
and the annual meetings of the Association for the Sociology of Religion (held in August). 
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